
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Rumworth School Photographic Consent 
 
As a staff team we find it helpful to be able to record the achievements of our students 
photographically so that they may see how they have progressed throughout the course of 
the academic year. These photographs may be used in school or on our social media streams 
with your permission. Occasionally, we may also be featured in the local press and would like to 
be able to use images for this purpose as well. 
 
Rumworth School operates a number of social media accounts; you can follow us on Twitter 
(@rumworth), like us on Facebook, follow us on Instagram (@rumworth) and we have a 
YouTube channel for videos. Some departments have their own streams for subject specific 
content. 
 
Consequently, we are seeking your permission for the use of photography and filming of your 
child in school. 
 
Please would you read, tick, sign and return the slip attached to your child’s form tutor to 
grant us this permission. 
 
If you wish to withdraw this consent in the future, please contact the school to confirm. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Mr.Yates 
Computing Lead 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

Rumworth School  
Photographic and Film Consent Form 
 

Please complete this form by ticking the boxes where you agree and grant us permission. 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________________________ (name/form) 
to have photographs taken/be filmed: 

 Please tick 

to record their academic achievements and for display in school  

for use on our school website and other Social Media sites, including 
Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and YouTube 

 

for school publicity material and in the local press and media  
 
 

Conditions of Use 
 

1. We will not include any details or full names (which means first name and surname) of any 
child or adult in an image, video or on our website, or in printed publications, without good 
reason. For example, we may include the full name of a competition prize winner if we have 
their consent. However, we will not include the full name of a model used in promotional 
literature. 

2. We will not include personal email or postal addresses, or telephone or fax numbers on our 
video or on our website or in printed publications. 

3. If we use images of individual pupils, we will not use the name of that child in the 
accompanying text or photo captions without good reason. If a pupil is named in the text, 
we will not use a photograph of that child to accompany the article without good reason. 
For example, we may include a picture and full name of a competition prize winner if we 
have their consent. However, we will not include a picture and full name of a model used in 
promotional literature. 

4. We may use group or class images with very general labels, such as “a science lesson” or 
“making Christmas decorations”. 

5. We will only use images of pupils who are suitably dressed, to reduce the risk of such 
images being used inappropriately.  

 
 

Please contact the school office if you have any questions relating to this form, or if you wish to 
withdraw consent in the future. 

 
 

Declaration 
 

I have read and understood the conditions of use on this form. I understand that websites 
and other online media can be seen throughout the world, and not just in the United 
Kingdom, where UK law applies. 

 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer)  ____________________________________ Date ____________ 
 

 


